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Present: Craig Francisco (chairman), Bruce Fillmore, Jr. (vice 
chairman), Tom Clow, Neal Kurk (secretary).  Others:  Mike Dahlberg, 
Gary Remillard, Jeff Howard. 
 
 The meeting was a site walk at Gary Remillard’s property at 8 
Riverdale Road.  It was called to order at 5:00 p.m. by Mr. Francisco. 
 
   The Board reviewed plans and examined the site.  Previously, the 
site had been the subject of removal of gravel and its overlay.  Run-off, 
aquifer protection and potential pollution from use of the building were 
discussed. 
 
 The location of the proposed 50’x100’ building was discussed.  
Existing vehicles stored there will be removed from the site, and the berm 
and its trees and vegetation to the south of the proposed building will not 
be disturbed.  No change in signage is planned. 
 
 The meeting was adjourned at 5:32 p.m. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
      Neal M. Kurk, Secretary 
 


